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Returning to school is a childhood illusion

The children of Guatemala started the 2025 school year in the third week 
of February. With great excitement, they return to the classrooms eager 
to continue strengthening their learning. This year, it is expected that the 
scholarship recipients will continue their education and stay on track with their 
studies.

However, one of the challenges families face at the beginning of the school year 
is purchasing school supplies, paying for uniforms, and acquiring essentials such 
as backpacks and shoes.

Teachers from the schools benefiting from the project have expressed their 
gratitude for the support provided to the scholarship recipients. They have 
observed positive changes in behavior, improved academic performance, timely 
completion of school assignments, and a genuine commitment to education.

This year, the global goal of the Scholarship Project is to provide scholarships 
to 4,100 girls and young women. Among them, 50 young women will be 
completing their basic education, directly supported by Global Giving.

This would be a significant 
achievement for the project 
and, especially, for the families 
benefiting from it, as most of 
these scholarship recipients are 
the first in their households to 
complete their education cycle.

Since the launch of the 
campaign for this cause, many 
young women have successfully 
completed their basic studies. 
This is why your contribution 
remains essential to ensuring 
the continuity of the scholarship 
recipients in the school system.

Remember, your support 
continues to save lives!
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